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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Nov. 12, 2015 

 

BMV Hosts Grand Opening of Relocated  

Angola License Branch 
 
 
ANGOLA—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), hosted a 
grand opening of the relocated Angola License Branch today.  
 
The license branch is now located at 1913 North Wayne Street, Suite A and features automated 
testing stations and eight customer service terminals. 
 
“I am excited about our new license branch here in Angola. This branch has an updated floor plan 

which will allow us to serve our customers more efficiently. Additionally, moving to the new space is a 

significant cost savings over the course of the lease.”  
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From left, City of Angola Mayor's Office Representative Suzy Adams, BMV Commissioner Kent Abernathy, BMV 
Angola Branch Manager Ashley Koorsen and BMV Regional Manager Holly Alber cut the ceremonial ribbon. 
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